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Wayzata Girls varsity season officially kicked off last week and did so with a boom 
at Trojan Madness, the inaugural "hype night" aimed at celebrating the mutual 
support between the WGBA and the WHS varsity program. Over 300 WGBA

KEY DATES
HIGH SCHOOL REC 
REGISTRATION
• Open thru Nov 29

GIRLS VARISTY BASKETBALL 
HOME GAME
• Nov 30 @ 7pm

GOPHER v. HUSKER GAME
• Dec 6 @ 7pm
• Order tickets here

WAZYATA CLASSIC
• Jan 8-9, 2022
• Families to volunteer 3 

hours/player

Help support the Girls Basketball High School 
program by becoming a Wayzata Athletic Booster 
member! Your membership will help continue to

GREAT ATTENDANCE AT TROJAN MADNESS!

IMPORTANT HEGGIES UPDATE
We were sadly informed, due to supply chain 
issues, Heggie's can no longer offer 
their BREAKFAST PIZZA. Please cross that off 
your form and make sure you don't sell 
them. If we receive orders for Breakfast Pizzas, 
they will be replaced by Deluxe Combos.

individually and as a team 
every time they step on the 
floor. We are working on 
passing ahead in transition and 
finishing. They are having so 
much fun sharing the ball and 
cheering each other on!!

HELP THE HIGH SCHOOL 
GIRLS PROGRAM

Team 4-2 is having a great season!! we 
started with a championship at the Osseo 
Maple Grove tournament and again this 
last weekend at the Centennial 
tournament. The girls are improving

build a strong program at Wayzata for the girls. Member 
packages available at varying price points and can include  
passes to home games. For more information, click here.

https://wgba.sportngin.com/register/form/488699339
https://www.wayzataboosters.org/page/show/1059369-family-memberships


players, parents, siblings and friends of Trojan Basketball were in attendance 
cheering on the youth and high school players as they competed with and against 
one another in dribble relays and shooting contests before the night's main event 
a Blue vs. White intrasquad varsity scrimmage. WGBA President Chad Greenway 
and Player Development Lead Peter Stewart got and kept the place rocking all 
evening long, and Booster President Chris Braun and Julie Stewart closed it down 
celebrating the love and how we're all #BetterTogether.


